
 
 

23rd November 2023 
 
 
RE: Industrial Action 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
You may be aware that Industrial Action is scheduled for the morning of Wednesday 29th November. 
However, we plan to open school for all children as there are important activities organised for some classes 
on this date.  
 
There will be some disruptions to the normal school day due to the planned Industrial Action but we aim to 
remain open so children can attend school. Buses, P7 swimming, P4 trip to the AmmA centre, dinners, and 
afterschool activities should go ahead as planned.  
 
Our Lady’s Primary School fully supports both our Teaching and Non-Teaching staff in their disputes 
regarding pay and the cuts being made by the Department of Education to our funding but on this occasion, 
(there is further strike action planned for term 2) we plan to open school for all our R/P1-P7 children.  
 
Please contact our school if you have any further queries. Thanks. 
 
 
All the best and take care, 

Tomás Mc Kee  

Mr Tomás Mc Kee 

Principal 
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